
Coronavirus Update 18th March 2020 – Government 

Guidelines Reminder 

Firstly, can we please remind you to follow the latest COVID-19 guidance, specifically the 

advice about households needing to isolate for 14 days if any member of the household is 

symptomatic: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-

19/?fbclid=IwAR1lDmkdZ03dvge_gxMWlUstz_GQ9JqxNRZvIi45x2TX6GDjYYMfjVPs0Go 
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